
Who we are

Deloitte, one of the largest professional 
services network in Italy, first started its 
activity in this country in 1923 and boasts 
century old roots, combining a tradition of 
quality with avant garde methods and 
technological expertise.

Deloitte's professional services, which 
include Audit & Assurance, Consulting, 
Financial Advisory, Risk Advisory, Tax and 
Legal, are rendered by various separate and 
independent firms, specialised in the single 
professional areas, which are all part of the 
Deloitte network.

Today, the Italian network employs 5,400 
professionals who help their clients excel 
thanks to the confidence in the high level of 
service, in our multidisciplinary offering and 
our widespread geographical coverage.

With a globally connected network of 
member firms in more than 150 countries 
and territories, Deloitte brings world-class 
capabilities and high-quality service to 
clients, delivering the insights they need to 
address their most complex business 
challenges. Deloitte’s 263,900 professionals 
are committed to becoming the standard of 
excellence.

www.deloitte.com
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Product description

The services offered are the following:

Audit & Assurance: Audit and Accounting 
Organization, Financial Accounting, 
Sustainability, IFRS & Corporate Reporting

Consulting: Strategic, Process and Technology 
Consulting, Risk Management, Finance Process 
Solutions, Enterprise Application and Technology 
Integration, Digital Transformation

Financial Advisory: Transaction Support (buy 
side - sell side fi nancial due diligence, 
commercial, integrity and operational due 
diligence), M&A Advisory, FSI Advisory, Real 
Estate Advisory, Restructuring Services, 
Valuation Services and Forensic (investigation, 
litigation support and fraud prevention)

Risk Advisory: Internal Audit, Regulatory 
Compliance, Security, Privacy, IT Audit, Risk 
Advisory Services, Cyber Security Services 

Tax: Business Tax, International Tax, Transfer 
Pricing, Mergers & Acquisitions, VAT & Indirect 
Tax, Customs and Global Trade, Global Employer 
Services (GES), Tax Controversy, R&D and 
Government Incentives, TMC (IT Tax Tools)

Legal: Legal Support in Corporate Governance, 
Commercial Law, Public Law, Labour & Social 
Security Law, M&A and Reorganization
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